
Spiritual Bouquet for Our Future Priests
 
Each year, our Catholic Women’s League of Canada council gathers a Spiritual
Bouquet for seminarians preparing for ordination. This year, we invite you to
offer prayers and devotions for the men studying at St. Augustine’s Seminary,
who will be ordained in May 2025.

A Spiritual Bouquet is a collection of prayers—Masses, Communions, Rosaries,
Eucharistic Adoration, Stations of the Cross, personal sacrifices, and other
devotions— offered for a special intention. Each prayer is like a flower, and
together, they form a bouquet presented as a gift to those being remembered
in prayer.
 
How It Works:
Participants commit to offering specific prayers over time. These are then
compiled and given to the Ordinandi, who cherish this annual gift, knowing they
are being supported in prayer as they begin their ministry.
 
There is no cost, and you don’t need to share your name—just your time in
prayer.
 
Examples of Offerings:
Masses: Attend Mass and offer it for this intention
Rosaries & Prayers: Say the Rosary or personal prayers like the Our Father
Eucharistic Adoration: Spend time before the Blessed Sacrament
Stations of the Cross: Pray the Stations for this intention
Sacrifices: Offering small personal sacrifices for their vocation
 
Before praying, you might say: “I pray for vocations and the soon-to-be-
ordained priests.”
 
The seminarians deeply appreciate this support, knowing they are being lifted in
prayer as they answer God’s call. Please consider signing up to pledge your
prayers individually, or as a family. A sign-up sheet is available in the narthex for
you to add your offering, or online using this Google Form (URL link).

Thank you for your generosity in prayer.

https://forms.gle/wJEorXRTV72Q2Eeo8

